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Our Spaghetti Dinner 
Fundraiser turned out 

wonderful! 

 

 

 

TO 
Trenton High School Catering Class for the preparation of this   

wonderful meal 

Jennifer and family, Margaret and Christine for all the before and 
after work you did! 

All the wonderful people who came to support BIAQD and enjoy a 
wonderful dinner! 



 




